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Microsoft has announced that it will end support for the Windows 10 

platform on October 14, 2025, marking 10 years since its initial release. After 

this date, Microsoft will no longer provide software updates, technical 

assistance, security fixes, or support for Windows 10. While PCs running 

Windows 10 will continue to operate, they may gradually stop functioning with 

certain systems. The Department of Education recommends all Windows 10 

devices are either upgraded to Windows 11 or replaced by this date. 

 

Suitability for a device to upgrade to Windows 11 is hardware dependent. 
 

Click this link for information on the required hardware specifications for Windows 11. 

 

Users can download the free Microsoft Windows PC Health Check App which 

will evaluate if a device can be upgraded to Windows 11. 
 

The recommended method to install Windows 11 is through Windows Update 

in Settings or you can use the Windows 11 Installation Assistant. 

 

Please email byox@calliopeshs.eq.edu.au if you have any questions. 

https://www.microsoft.com/en-au/windows/end-of-support
https://www.microsoft.com/en-au/windows/end-of-support
https://www.microsoft.com/en-au/windows/windows-11-specifications?r=1
https://aka.ms/GetPCHealthCheckApp
https://support.microsoft.com/en-au/windows/ways-to-install-windows-11-e0edbbfb-cfc5-4011-868b-2ce77ac7c70e
https://support.microsoft.com/en-au/windows/ways-to-install-windows-11-e0edbbfb-cfc5-4011-868b-2ce77ac7c70e
https://www.microsoft.com/en-us/software-download/windows11

